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Dear Committee Secretary

I'd like to voice my strong opposition to the proposed $750 million stadium at Macquarie
Point.  

I object to the AFL's granting of a Tasmanian team conditional upon a new stadium be
built - we already have two existing stadiums.

How can the Tasmanian government manage to find $750 million but refuse to adequately
fund health, education and housing for Tasmanians. The Tasmanian government's priority
is all wrong!

The proposed $750 will blow out to $1billion+ as the project has not been properly costed.
Tasmanians haven't been consulted.

Regards,
Moya Sue 
Taxpayer
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